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           Date: July 1, 2020 
    
 TO: USDA-APHIS Animal Care 
           

 
  

 RE: USDA-APHIS-WS-National Wildlife Research Center Change in Institutional 
Official 

 
 
Dear Animal Care, 
 
This letter is to notify you of a change in Institutional Official (IO) at the USDA-APHIS-
WS-National Wildlife Research Center (NWRC). Mr. Jason Suckow has been named 
the Director of the NWRC, and will assume the role IO effective 7/6/2020. The 
previous IO, NWRC Assistant Director Dr. Douglas Eckery, will serve as NWRC’s 
deputy IO. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (970) 266-6090 or at 
jeffrey.c.chandler@USDA.gov. 
 
 
Thank you. 

 
 

 
Jeffrey Chandler, PhD 
Chair, NWRC IACUC 

JEFFREY 
CHANDLER
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